
CRA NEWSLETTER, 12-5-2016 
 
PTO INFO 
 Today is the LAST day for Spirit shirt orders. If you would like one, here is the link: 
 http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f044aa4a92ea5f49-spirit 
 They run small, so please order one size up from your normal size. 
 Any questions, please email Alicia West at 801-541-0476. 
 Thank You! 
 

CRA News 
 
Lost and Found 

Every year after the weather turns cold, our Lost & Found becomes overflowing with coats, 

jackets and cold weather apparel.  We welcome parents to come in and check the Lost & Found 

if your child is missing their essential outerwear.  Items that are not claimed by the end of 

December (Winter Break) will be donated to charity.   

 

 

Shakespeare Auditions coming soon! 
5th and 6th graders can find out about this year’s production 

by coming to an information meeting during lunch recess 
on MONDAY, DEC  12th. 
Audition papers and other info will be given out. 
 

Auditions will be after school on FRIDAY, DEC 16th 
. 

 

REHEARSALS begin on Tuesday, Jan 3.  
PERFORMANCES will be on March 15 & 16. 
 

[If you are participating in the ski program, you will need to audition on Thursday, Dec 15th or 
before.  Please contact Leisha Black for a time to audition: lblack@canyonrimacademy.org] 

 
 

 
       This week is the Hour of Code!  All students around the world are encouraged to do coding for an 
hour or more at school or at home during this week.  Please encourage your student(s) to try doing 
some at home.  They will be doing some at school during their computer lab time as well.   
       Students can go to https://code.org/learn to do coding, or there are a lot more Hour of Code games 
on Mrs. Garrett's computer lab website.  Simply go to the school website canyonrimacademy.org and 
click on Class Websites, and click Computer Lab - Susan Garrett.   
       Good luck and happy coding!!  If you have questions or need help, contact computer lab teacher 
Susan Garrett at sgarrett@canyonrimacademy.org 
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Lunch Money  
Last week the internet was down on Monday, and until Wednesday morning there were 
problems accessing our website and the Aspire program where our lunch accounting is 
recorded.  This caused a delay for Mrs. Stevens sending notifications to parents about their 
students’ lunch money status.  Due to the accounting delays, please check your child’s lunch  
balance online and watch for notes that may come home today to see if your child owes lunch 
money.  We apologize for the inconvenience.  

 
CALENDAR 

Thursday, December 8:  1
st
 Grade Field Trip to Clark Planetarium, 9:00-1:00  

                                        4
th

 Grade Field Trip to Canyons Ski Resort, 8:40-1:00 

Thursday, December 15:  Band & Orchestra Holiday Performance for Parents, 2:30 p.m., 

Multipurpose Room 

Friday, December 16:  Kindergarten Holiday Informances 

            8:35-9:15        Tendick AM class, Multipurpose Room 

            9:55-10:30      Hillyard AM class, Multipurpose Room 

            11:20-12:00    Tendick PM class, Music Room 

            12:40-1:15      Hillyard PM class, Music Room 

Wednesday, December 21:  ORFF Music Holiday Performances for Parents, Multipurpose Room 

            1
st
, 2

nd
 & 3

rd
 Grades:  9:00-9:45 

            4
th

, 5
th

 & 6
th

 Grades:   10:15-11:00 

Thursday, December 22:  Early Dismissal, 1:15 p.m. 

Friday, December 23 – Monday, January 2:  Winter Holiday Break, No School 

 
 

 
 


